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Town Fundraiser                                  
 Help Complete Projects on your street!                               
                                                                     
With a limited budget, the Town of Meridian Hills is constantly
evaluating capital improvement projects.  Years ago the Town
created the 80/20 Plan for residents who wanted to complete a
town-approved project when available funds were not in the
budget.

Well, now's your chance!  Upgrade a streetlight on your street;
illuminate a Town Entry Sign in your neighborhood; replace a
rusty, fading stop or traffic sign near your house!  

Following is the list of streetlights along 75th and along Pennsylvania , and the non-
illuminated Town Entry Signs.  (However, keep in mind that any streetlight, including
those not listed below, can be upgraded).

Everyone has interests and causes that are close to them.  Many may not have an
interest in this effort.  If you do, please consider sponsoring a fixture.  Talk to your
neighbors to see if there is a shared interest...10 homeowners donating $200 each or
one homeowner donating $2,000 will complete a project!  One at a time.

All donations to the town are tax deductible, and every cent goes toward the project!
If enough donations to complete a specific project are received prior to the
September 14th Regular Council Meeting, the council will take a vote to consider
proceeding with that funded project before the end of the year. 

Please make checks payable to "Town of Meridian Hills" and mail to:

Town of Meridian Hills
ATTN: 80/20 Plan
7720 N. Pennsylvania St
Indianapolis, IN 46240

http://meridianhills.org/
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Contact Terry O'Brien at terry@meridianhills.org with any questions.

(It costs $2,500 to change a streetlight mounted on a telephone pole to a Washington-style
streetlight because of required trenching and riser;  IPL offered to switch out the 6 old metal octagon
fixtures shown below for $750.  The dollar amounts beside each fixture reflect the 80% donation
required to complete the project.)

          *  Decorative Washington-style Streetlights 

- 75th & Holliday Dr West - $2,000
- 75th & Holliday Dr East  - $   600
- 75th & Illinois                  - $2,000
- 75th & Pennsylvania       - $2,000
- 75th & Washington Blvd - $2,000
- 75th & Central                - $2,000
- 75th & Park                    - $2,000
- 75th & Morningside        - $2,000
- 75th & Gypsy Hill           - $2,000

- 70th & Pennsylvania      - $   600
- 73rd & Illinois                 - $   600
- 74th & Holliday Dr West - $   600
- 74th & Holliday Dr East  - $   600
- 7800 Holliday Dr East    - $   600

            

           

 * Illuminate Town Entry Signs 

                   - 64th & Spring Mill           - $1,000
- 79th & Spring Mill           - $1,000
- 64th & Meridian              - $1,000
- 80th & Meridian              - $1,000
- 71st & College                - $1,000
- 75th & College                - $1,000

 

* Replace Faded Stop or Traffic Signs & Poles - $150

mailto:terry@meridianhills.org
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Resurfacing Arden Drive
Starts September 8th

The City of Indianapolis will be resurfacing Arden
Drive between Broadway and Meridian Street over
the next few weeks.  The contractor is tentatively
scheduled to begin Tuesday, September 8th.  

As with all repaving projects, there will be temporary lane closures, traffic congestion,
and rough asphalt.  Please drive slowly through the construction zones to protect the
workers.  Please also consider alternate routes that might be easier on your vehicle
until the roadwork is complete.

For additional information, please contact the DPW Project Manager directly at
Elisha.Dodd@indy.gov

Sherwood Village Little Library
Ribbon Cutting September 8th                                  
                                 
The Sherwood Village Little Library will have a ribbon
cutting ceremony on Tuesday, September 8th, 6pm.
Please plan on stopping by to check out this great
addition to the neighborhood.  The Sherwood Village
Little Library will continue to strengthen the sense of
community within the Town of Meridian Hills.  Special thanks to Jeff Berebitsky, who
has coordinated the project for the Sherwood Village neighborhood!

Terry O'Brien
Town of Meridian Hills  
terry@meridianhills.org

meridianhills.org
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317.979.5646
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